HB5506 Bill

Retired teachers who are ineligible for Medicare and purchase their health insurance from their former school district will be receiving an increase in their subsidy from $220 per month to $440 per month. Those retired teachers who retired before turning 65 and purchase their insurance from their former school district will be receiving an increase in their subsidy from $110 per month to $220 per month until they become eligible for Medicare at the age of 65. 

